
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 
 

Altar Servers . . . .  Renae Clarkson 769-7979/Louise Reeve 979-0315 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

Eucharistic Ministers . . .  Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993 

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Diane Cey. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 868-9636  

Membership inquiries: Benita Spencer . . . . . . . . . . . . .868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-9354 

Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for them. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . .  Alice—860-3541  

   Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Contact us: 

 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette      
Pastor’s direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542         

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Director of Adult Ministries:  Kevin Kishor    Cell: 250-863-4296  

Email: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca  or 

           ubco.focus@gmail.com  
 

Catechism, Youth & Young Adult Ministries:  

 

Email: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

            youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca   or  

            youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  

    First Friday of the month. 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for 

the first two children. Please contact our Director of Formation 

a month  in advance of desired date - Kevin Kishor @ 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 

months in advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or 

email: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

Contact our Director of Adult Ministries—email 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca for Marriage Prep. 

September 7, 2014 
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Matthew 18  

   



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2014 YTD 2013 YTD 

   

Collections   $ 314,973 $  308,438 

Building Fund   $   71,262 $    56,017 
 

 

 

 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
 

1st Reading:  Numbers 21:4-9 

2nd Reading:  Philippians 2:6-11 

Gospel:   John 3:13-17 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat.  September 13 5:00 p.m. Gray & Yvette Mitchell 

 

Sun.  September 14 

8:30 a.m. Ron Atrens 

10:30 a.m. Dave Wilson 

7:00 p.m. Gino Servedio 

Sat.  September 13 5:00 p.m. NO COVERAGE 

 

Sun.  September 14 

8:30 a.m. Andrea 

10:30 a.m. Sylvia & Group 

7:00 p.m. Youth 

Monday  Sept.8 8:30 am Vern Keating  

Tuesday  Sept. 9 8:30 am Guisappina Rampone  

Wednesday  Sept. 10 8:30 am Souls in Purgatory 

Thursday Sept. 11 8:30 am Int. Sue Docherty 

Friday Sept. 12 8:30 am Int. Connie Cournane 

Saturday  Sept. 13 5:00 pm Peter Mlikotic  

 

 

Sunday   

8:30 am Lois Bredo   

 

Sept. 14 10:30 am  John Mahon   

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

REMEMBER OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the  

Catholic families of our parish (and many others) a superior 

Catholic educational experience for all grades K-12.   

If providing a Catholic education for your family matters,  

go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 

 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

 

S.C.G. School Board Rep.               Rita Smith 

 

Immaculata High    762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary     763-3371 

Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School   768-9008 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools         448-2725  

               or 762-2905 

 

Fax: 1-866-964-3858 Website:  www.kelownacatholic.org 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

If you are hospitalized, please be sure to identify yourself as 

Catholic when being admitted.  Family members are also asked 

to notify the parish office of shut-ins and hospitalized parish-

ioners. 

READERS David Liddicoat Fran Hooker 

 
 

EUCHARIST  

Helen Wiltzen Benita Spencer 

Bert Wolf Karen Krout 

Bonnie Cunningham [L]  

Fred Glynn John Polman USHERS  

Adrian Van de M. Mike Dagenais 

READERS No Schedule yet Please volunteer 

EUCHARIST  Please volunteer Please volunteer 

USHERS  Please volunteer 

READERS Dave Crane Harold Hamel 

 
 

EUCHARIST  

Irene Thomas Jeannine Erickson 

Cheryl Yaehne [L] John Yaehne 

Kevin Schmidt  

Guy Douville James Atzesberger USHERS  

Laura Christie Phil Dillon 

READERS Alda Berneaud-daRosa John Cabral 

 
 

EUCHARIST  

Elizabeth Hobart [L] Jan Schredl 

Jim Smith Merie Vassar 

Connie Cournane  

Walter Schredl Richard Bryant USHERS  

John Helton Nora Helton 



ANNUAL LITURGY MORNING 

All Adult Liturgical Ministers  (Music & Eucharistic Minis-

ters, Lectors, Ushers or Sacristans)  Our Annual Liturgy 

Morning  will be on  Sat. Sept. 20th @ 9:30am. Finishes with 

Lunch as usual. Spread the word we need RSVP's by Sept. 

15th!  Sign-up sheets are in the foyer. Any questions and to 

RSVP please contact Kevin at—kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH APPEAL 

The Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal Donor Packages for 2014 will 

be available for collection on September 27/28, 2014.   

The Appeal is a way for all of us to participate in the work of 

the larger church.  It is important that as good stewards we 

place our gifts at the service of one another.  Remember, the 

money goes towards diocesan programs which we as a parish 

use. 

RCIA  

Are you or someone you know searching or questioning the 

Faith? If you’d like to know more or you are considering full 

initiation into the Catholic Community contact our Director for 

a meeting—Kevin at 250-860-6776 (daytime) or 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca. Inquiries Always Welcome! 

ATTENTION THOSE INVOLVED IN CATECHESIS 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese 
(CISND) invites applications for the following positions: 

  
One part-time (.6) Elementary Physical Education 
Teacher (This position has been revised from the previous .55 
position) and one part-time (.4) Teacher (Grade 3) at   St.  
Michael’s School in Trail.  
Application deadline is Friday September 12th. 
  
One full-time Certified Education Assistant (EA) for Holy 
Cross School in Penticton.  Application deadline until filled.   
  
One part-time Early Childhood Educator for St. Mary’s 
School in Cranbrook.  Application deadline until filled.   
  
Please view the diocesan school website www.cisnd.ca for  
posting details, application documents and process. 

  

Ann Matthews from the Office of Faith Formation will present 

a workshop on the following dates and locations: 

 Monday, Sept. 8 at Holy Trinity, Trail 7:00—9:00 pm. 

 Tuesday, Sept. 9 at St. Ann Parish, Penticton 7:00—9:00 

pm. 

 Wednesday, Sept. 10 at Immaculate Conception Church, 

Kelowna 7:00—9:00 pm. 

The workshop will explore the Tasks of Catechesis and review 

Alive in Christ.  Members of RCIA Teams are welcome to  

attend the first hour on the Tasks of Catechesis.  For further 

information, contact Ann at the Office of Faith Formation  

250-448-2725 ext. 270. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  
The Office of Faith Formation is happy to announce the return 

of the Voices of Women series.  The first session will feature 

Mary of Nazareth entitled - Mary of Nazareth: God-Bearer, 

Wisdom Woman, Companion of Grace presented by Doreen 

Kostynuik on Monday Sept 29 at ICC Parish.  Start time 

is  7:00 pm.  The cost is $20.00. For further information contact 

the Office of Faith Formation 250-448-2725.  

RETURN OF THE VOICES OF WOMEN SERIES 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Volunteers are needed to visit and/or take communion to people 

in the hospital.  If you are interested in serving in this ministry 

please call Ethel Robidoux 250-860-2101. Safe Environment 

protocols will apply.   

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL REQUEST 

We have a client who needs an inflatable mattress—single or 

double—and a pump as well as a single bed box spring and 

mattress.  If you have one, other, or both to donate please call 

Reg at 250-717-1941. 

We also have a client in need of a vacuum cleaner.  SSVP can 

be reached at 250-860-2536. 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT TRAINING 

A Safe Environment Policy workshop will be held on Thursday, Sep-

tember 11 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at the Catholic Pastoral 

Centre (rear entrance). New volunteers who work with children, youth 

or vulnerable adults, people who are renewing their criminal record 

checks and anyone interested in learning more about this policy is 

welcome to attend. Please read the policy before you arrive. It is avail-

able from the Safe Environment Office webpage 

(www.nelsondiocese.org) or from your parish office. Please RSVP to 

Renée at 250-448-2725 ext 225 or renee.burzuk@nelsondiocese.org  

ST. CHARLES GARNIER ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Saturday, September 13th, 2014 

Michaelbrook Ranch Golf Club 
 

Golfers of all skill levels welcome! 

Best Ball   -    18 or 9 holes 

 

18 holes + Lunch = $ 55.00 

  9 holes + Lunch = $ 45.00 

Lunch only = $ 15.00 
Lunch Options: BBQ Burgers (Beef or 

Chicken) with fries and salad. 

 

Registration forms available in foyer. 

Registration deadline: Monday,  

September 8th. 

 

If anyone has any items they would like 

to donate for prizes, these can be 

dropped off in the Parish Office. 

http://www.cisnd.ca/
tel:250-448-2725
http://www.nelsondiocese.org/
tel:250-448-2725%20ext%20225
mailto:renee.burzuk@nelsondiocese.org


September 4, 2014 
 

From the Pastor’s desk    
  

With great joy I would like to announce that we have filled the Catechism Coordinator’s 
position.  It will be job shared by Leslie Piasentin (nee Dumontet) and her sister Carolynne 
Dumontet.  Leslie has her Bachelor of Education degree and Carolynne is working on her     
Business Administration degree.  They are both very excited about this new endeavor as are 
we.  September 16th from 3pm to 5pm will the time for registration and they will meet the 
teachers that evening at 7pm.  You can download the registration form ahead of time from our 
parish website at www.stcharlesgarnier.ca and bring it with you.  The first day of class will be          
September 23, 2014.  Please keep this ministry in your prayers. 

 
 As for Junior Youth Ministry, I want to encourage our parents of our junior youth to  
consider providing Youth Group for their kids.  We have a great deal of resources in the area to 
help volunteer parents to make this an exciting ministry.  Please let Kevin know if you would be 
interested in taking on this good work. 
 
 I have met with Fr. John Kennedy Santiago, OFM Cap. who is a part of the Capuchin   
Friary up at Seton House.  Fr. Kennedy has just completed a three month intensive course on 
hospital chaplaincy and he is eager to help foster our visitation ministry anyway that he can.  
My hope is that he will help us to meet the needs of the sick and especially our seniors who are 
residing in our retirement facilities.  Please consider volunteering for this important ministry.  
Fr. Kennedy is the on-call chaplain for the hospital.  
 

I also want to update you on a couple of projects that we have been working on.  I have 
met with some parish professionals regarding the Benvoulin side of the building.  We want to 
refinish it with stucco but that work would need to be completed by the end of October. It 
doesn’t seem rational to expect that we could get it done by then, so we are now planning for 
the spring.  There is some small roofing work that we can do in the meantime as well as putting 
in a drainage pit.  We have one quote on the job already and we are hoping to be able to keep 
the costs down as much as possible. 

 
 I have also asked Romuald our Maintenance Manager to get quotes to repair the      
window frames around the stained glass windows.  There are some other jobs that we are 
working on that will be presented with this year’s Pilgrimage of Faith.   
 
 This is a busy time in the life of the parish so please keep all of our good intentions in 
your prayers.   
 

Pat Monette 

 

http://www.stcharlesgarnier.ca


The Okanagan Live- In is offering a weekend in Kelowna 

on October 24-26, 2014. 

The Live-In will be held at Immaculata High School, 1493 

K.L.O. Road, Kelowna B.C., V1W 3NB 

  

The Live In, is an experience of God's Love through Jesus, 

through an experience of the Live In faith community. 

If you have made your Live-In weekend, consider deepening 

your faith by being part of the backup community. In serving 

others, we serve Jesus. 

Contact: Darlene Heaney (250)542-8690 

OKANAGAN LIVE-IN WEEKEND 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

WALK FOR LIFE 

Please CELEBRATE HUMAN LIFE with the Kelowna Right 

to Life Society at their annual fundraiser, the Walk for Life 

in Mission Creek Regional Park on Sunday, September 14th! 

Bring the whole family down at between 12:00 pm and 3:00 

pm for a BBQ lunch, bouncy castle for the kids, prizes, a bal-

loon release, cotton candy, a short walk all to support your local 

pro-life group. Visit www.prolifekelowna.com/events.html to 

download your registration form and start collecting pledges 

today! Raise $50 or more in pledges and your name will be 

entered into a draw for a brand new Samsung Galaxy Tab 4 

(8”)! Call  250-870-4103 or email krtolife@telus.net for more 

information. 

 
The weekly pro life vigil held every Tuesday at Kelowna Gen-

eral Hospital needs more walkers to cover all the hours between 8:00 

am and 5:00 pm. As a result, unless we can recruit 8 – 10 new and 

dedicated walkers before the end of August, the pro life vigil hours 

will be scaled back to 8:00 am – 2:00 pm beginning the first week of 

September. 

  

If you can commit an hour or even 30 minutes on Tuesdays to stand up 

for the unborn at the pro life vigil, please respond to the Kelowna 

Right to Life office at 250 870-4103 or krtolife@telus.net at your earli-

est convenience. Thank you! 

MI MASS 

A special MI mass to celebrate Mary’s birthday on Septem-

ber 8, will take place at ICC Church at the 5:15pm mass.  

Come and celebrate with several new people who will conse-

crate their lives to Jesus through Mary and other MI members 

who are renewing their consecration after taking a six week 

preparation course.  There will be a social afterwards with food 

in the hall to celebrate.  All are welcome.  This special mass 

will replace the regular first Saturday mass for September 

only.  Confession will precede the 5:15pm mass at 4:30pm.   

The Development and Peace Fall Meeting will be held at St. 

Charles Garnier Parish from Oct 3rd to 5th.   D&P representa-

tives from around the diocese will be attending and we are 

looking for billets for the nights of Fri Oct 3rd and Sat Oct 4th.  

If you are willing to accommodate one or two people (no meals 

required) it would be appreciated.  Please call Jeanette Atwell # 

250-861-4242. 

REQUEST FOR BILLETS ST. PIUS X ANNUAL BAZAAR 

Come out and enjoy the hospitality of St Pius X Parish Saturday 

September 27th at our Annual Bazaar from 8:30 am to 2:00 pm. 

We have numerous white elephant tables set up outside with the 

snack bar run by the Knights of Columbus. For the children 

there will be face painting and a large selection of children’s 

games and toys. 

Inside the hall many booths to view including Used Books, 

Treasures, Jewelry, Religious Articles, Needlework, Silent 

Auction and Baking. 

HOLY SPIRIT FALL FAIR AND BAZAAR 

Saturday September 20th, 2014 - 8am to 2pm at Holy Spirit 

Parish, 1260 Neptune Rd.  Activities and Games all 

day!  Breakfast starts at 8am, Lunch starts at 11am.  Huge 

Community Garage Sale, Baking, Plants, Produce, Cake Walk, 

Bottle Draw.  Big Raffle for 9 Prizes with a total value of 

$965." 

COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE at Holy Spirit Fall Fair & 

Bazaar. If you would like to rent a space at our Bazaar to sell 

your own yard sale items, (with you keeping the money) please 

call Holy Spirit Office (250-765-1327) to add your name to the 

list on the notice board in the foyer. Spaces will cost $20 to rent 

plus an additional $20 deposit which will be refunded once 

your space has been cleared. Please contact Jack Prost 250-762-

5269 for further information. 

ST. JOSEPH’S CROP-APOLOOZA & CRAFT DAY 

If you’re looking for a place where you can gather with friends, catch 

up on unfinished craft projects and do a little retail therapy, wel then, 

St Joseph’s is ready to be of service! 

We are hosting our second all day crafting event which offers both 

time and space for you to get some scrapbooking, card making, sewing 

or whatever craft you enjoy done. 

Date:  Saturday, September 27th, 2014 Time: 10:00am – 8:00pm Ta-

ble Fee: $35.00/person     

Location: 839 Sutherland Ave., St. Joseph’s Elementary School Gym 

Included in your registration are goodie bags, door prizes, all day cof-

fee, tea & water plus a lovely dinner. (Please note that lunch is not 

provided). Several vendors will be present in case you run out of sup-

plies. 

For further info please contact: Pamela Lovering @ 250-717-

3216 or pamalynne2000@yahoo.ca 

PEOPLE OF FAITH CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

Let everything that has breath praise the Lord. Psalm 150:6 

Hope you all had a wonderful Summer! We are back to our regular schedule. Come on out and join us as we gather together to Praise 

and Worship our Awesome God together. We meet every Tuesday evening 7:00 pm at Charity Hall (Immaculate Conception Parish) 

Looking forward to seeing you all.  God Bless! 

For more information please call Piera 250-762-6150 

tel:%28250%29542-8690
http://www.prolifekelowna.com/events.html
mailto:250-870-4103
mailto:krtolife@telus.net
tel:250%20870-4103
mailto:krtolife@telus.net
tel:%28250-765-1327
tel:250-762-5269
tel:250-762-5269
tel:250-717-3216
tel:250-717-3216
mailto:pamalynne2000@yahoo.ca
tel:2507626150


YOUTH RALLY 

Nelson Diocesan Youth Rally coming up in the fall.   

Where:  Immaculate Conception Parish,  

When:  October 24, 25, & 26, 2014.   

Who:  All youth in grades 8—12. 

Cost is $60/ person.  Registration deadline October 15, 2014. 

For more info contact—youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

 ___Excellent   ___Good   ___Average   ___So So 
 

How do you rate your marriage?  If you checked any of the 

above, you’re a great candidate for a Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Weekend! It’s a beautiful weekend experience  

designed for couples of all ages and backgrounds. It will take 

you from where you are to another level! Make this year special 

by devoting one weekend to the most important relationship in 

your life! Sign up for the October 24-26, 2014 weekend now. 

For more information contact; 

Doug and Candice Chappell – 778 4779-7900 or 

cando_007@shaw.ca 

Steve and Mary Bohnen – 604 876-7298 or bohnens@telus.net 

RETROVAILLE 

A Lifeline for Marriage – Retrouvaille helps couples through 

difficult times in their marriages. It provides the tools you need 

to get your marriage back on track. You will rediscover each 

other and examine your lives together in a new and positive 

way. This program has helped thousands of couples experienc-

ing all kinds of marital problems, from simple apathy or resent-

ment to infidelity or even separation. For confidential informa-

tion or to register for the program in the Lower Mainland com-

mencing the weekend of October 10 – 12, 2014, call 604-530-

6710, email vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org or visit 

www.retrouvaillevancouver.com. 

KATERI GROUP HIKE 

KATERI GROUP HIKE is going to the KVR Trail at Myra Canyon on 

Sunday, September 14th. All are welcome to take in the breath taking 

views together from the canyon trestles while considering that 100 

years ago the first train rolled through the canyon in 1914. Meet at ICC 

parking lot to carpool at 12:30 pm. Hiking time two to three hours 

depending on the group. Hiking difficulty level: EASY. 

For more info phone 250-868-8071  

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2016 

First World Youth Day Meeting for those interested in going or 

gathering information about World Youth Day Poland, 2016 

will be held at St. Pius X Church, Thursday, Sept. 18th at 

7pm in the Fr. Martin Room. 

Registration forms will be available for pick up at the meeting. 

Nelson Diocesan Youth Rally Leadership Team meeting 

on Wednesday, September 17th from 7:30pm-9:00pm in the Knights 

of Columbus room at Our Lady of Lourdes School, West Kelowna.  It 

is open to all parishes in the North Okanagan Deanery.  We have a lot 

to organize and are looking for help.  Please rsvp to Vittoria 

at youth@ololwestbank.ca by September 26th. 

YOUTH RALLY LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING 

FR. DEBOURT LUNCHEON 

All parishioners are invited to attend a noon luncheon on Tues-

day, September 9th in the ICC parish Hall.  Fr. DeBourt will 

present a slide show of his missionary work in Tanzania, South 

Africa.  Donations are income tax deductible. 

Please call to advise of your attendance: Loretta 250-868-9646.  

Deadline to register is Sept. 5th. 

CWL NEWS 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDER: Our first General 

Meeting will take place on Tuesday, September the 9th @ 9:30 

am in the church hall. We have an exciting year planned – hope 

to see you there! 

UPCOMMING EVENTS: September 15th – October 15th 

Gently used warm winter coat drive: For The Haven Woman’s 

Shelter. Please drop off your donation in the box in the foyer 

marked: “The Haven” 

OUR ANNUAL PIE SALE FUNDRAISER: October 11th & 

12th. Just in time for Thanksgiving delicious Okanagan Apple 

Pies – place your orders early and don’t be disappointed! 

ST. CHARLES GARNIER CWL 2014 BURSARY  

RECIPIENTS 

We are pleased to announce this years recipients of the St. 

Charles Garnier Catholic Woman’s League Bursary of $500 

each to the following candidates: Shadae Kishor, and Macleen 

Mascarenhas, Immaculata Regional High School, and Cassan-

dra Pattison, Okanagan Mission Secondary. Congratulations to 

all our candidates and our very Best Wishes for your future 

endeavours! 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

The St. Charles Garnier Council of the Knights of Columbus is 

hosting a welcoming ceremonial on September 11, 2014.  The 

ceremonial will be held at the St. Charles Garnier Hall starting 

at 7:00 pm.  This is an initiation for any men 18 or over who are 

practicing their faith.  If one is interested in becoming a mem-

ber of the Knights of Columbus or would like to have more 

information, please contact Grand Knight, Rob Grifone at 250-

862-9354 or District Deputy, Andy Sambrielaz at 778-478-

0801.  

mailto:cando_007@shaw.ca
mailto:vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org
http://www.retrouvaillevancouver.com
tel:250-868-8071
mailto:youth@ololwestbank.ca
tel:250-862-9354
tel:250-862-9354
tel:778-478-0801
tel:778-478-0801


 

NEW PARISHIONERS         

Welcome! 
 

Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would 

like envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  

The label on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address 

you registered with. 

 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca  

where you can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 

Please remember: 
 

 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or  
heavily scented   
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC would 

like to request anyone who will be willing to spend 

at least one hour a week in our Adoration Chapel 

to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  We 

need more people who are willing and generous for 

night time Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

FAIR TRADE GOODS 

Will be on sale the first Sunday of each month.  Please sign up 

for membership in Development and Peace at the same time. 

POLISH ROSARY—First Friday of each month immediately 

after 5:15pm mass in Immaculate Conception Church.  Contact 

Grazyna Kuliga 250-861-6577 or Aleksandra Nowak            

250-764-1826. 

FREEDOM’S DOOR 

Ongoing Needs 

Freedom’s Door relies heavily on donations from the community to 

provide the necessities of life for our residents.  We are a registered 

charity and as such can issue tax-deductible receipts for most dona-

tions.  Below is a list of some of the items that we are regularly in need 

of.  If you are able to donate any of these items please contact our Ad-

ministration office to arrange pick up or drop off of items. 

 

Razors & Shaving Cream Food Staple Items 

Single Bed Sheets  Pillows & Pillow Cases 

Towels (bath, hand, face, dish)  Clothes hangers 

Men’s Clothing in good condition  Socks  

Nail Clippers (new) All Bathroom toiletries  

Single Beds Coffee Makers  

Washer/Dryer Tools 

Alarm Clocks 

Cups, Glasses, Plates, Bowls, Cutlery  
 

Volunteering 

If you have time to offer mentoring with our guys or you would like to 

volunteer in our kitchen, if you have a particular trade or skill that 

Freedom’s Door would normally have to pay for when needing reno-

vations or repairs to our facility (IE: plumbing, electrical) and would 

like to donate your time, this would help us by reducing labor costs for 

building upkeep.  To volunteer or obtain more information please call 

us and we would be happy to arrange a tour of the building and discuss 

our needs.  

Contact Info: 250-717-0472 or email freedomsdoor@shaw.ca 

    
   “The retreat process helped me to lay all my  
   brokenness at the feet of Christ.  I was able to  
   ask Christ and my children for forgiveness.” 
 

   - Testimony after a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat 

 

     Forgiveness, healing and hope are awaiting  
you on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat. Join us and receive 
all that God has lovingly prepared for you.  

 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing / The Rachel Ministries   
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFASTS 

MONTHLY SCHEDULE—September through June 

First Sunday of the Month 
Immaculate Conception 
Church 

Second Sunday of the Month 
St. Pius X Parish 

Third Sunday of the 
Month 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

Last Sunday of the Month 
St. Charles Garnier Parish 

tel:250-861-6577
tel:250%20765%201826
mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca

